
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING A 28E AGREEMENT APPROVING AN  

ANNEXATION BOUNDARY AGREEMENT BETWEEN  

THE CITY OF ANKENY, IOWA AND THE CITY OF ALLEMAN, IOWA 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Ankeny, Iowa, is 

considering a 28E agreement to approve an annexation boundary between the City of Ankeny, 

Iowa and the City of Alleman, Iowa. 

 

YOU ARE FURTHER AND SPECIFICALLY NOTIFIED that the proposed agreement 

approves an agreement establishing that the cities of Ankeny and Alleman agree that no voluntary 

or involuntary annexations will be undertaken south or east of the annexation agreement line by 

Alleman, or north or west of the annexation agreement line by Ankeny. Said annexation 

agreement line shall be described as follows; 

 

A line beginning at the intersection of Interstate 35 and NW 134th Avenue; 

thence continuing west along the centerline of NW 134th Avenue to the 

existing Alleman corporate limits; thence continuing clockwise along the 

existing Alleman corporate limits to its southernmost point; thence continuing 

west along a line ½ mile north of NW 126th Avenue to its termination point at 

the centerline of NW 30th Street. 

 

A map of this description is attached as Exhibit A. 

 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council will meet at 5:30 P.M. on the 1st day of 

May, 2023 in the Council Chambers, Second Floor, 1250 SW District Drive, Ankeny, Iowa, to 

consider said 28E Agreement, at which time and place all parties in interest and citizens shall 

have the opportunity to be heard. 

 

DATED this 20th day of March, 2023. 
 

 

 

        

 Michelle Yuska, City Clerk 
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